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Honesty Everyone matters Always do your best Respect Teamwork 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 

Prep B – Adn E – listening to instructions carefully 

1/2MC – Miley G – improvement in her learning 

1/2N – Whole Class – working well while Mrs Nash was away  

3/4S –  

4/5S – Conor S – for making great choices with his learning 

5/6D – Kai O – always doing your best 

 
Hello families,  
 
Welcome back to Term 3. It was great to see everyone back and recharged 
ready for a jam packed term.  
 
We had some concreting done in front of Building 1 over the holidays 
which is the first stage of the play area redesign. We aim to begin stage 2 
which will consist of moving the cubbies and extending the sandpit over 
the next couple of weeks with the whole project completed by the end of 
Term 3.  
 

Just a reminder that if you haven’t accessed your child’s Semester 1 

report, they are available on Xuno.  

If you child is absent, please let us know via Xuno or a phone call to 

advise of the reason. This allows us to keep accurate absence records 

and will reduce follow up phone calls, emails, or texts for 

unexplained absences.  

During Term 2, an additional bus stop was added to the bus route. 

The bus now stops morning and afternoon, in front of the Pheasant 

Creek Convenience Store. If this additional stop would assist you in 

transporting your child/ren to and from school, please pop into the 

office for a bus form and once you have filled it in and returned it, 

you are able to utilise the bus. 

Dates for your 
Diary 

Monday 17th July 

1-6 Auslan Incursion 

Tuesday 18th July 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

11am-7pm 

Friday 21st July 

PJ Day – gold coin donation 

Tuesday 25th July 

5/6 Hooptime – payment via 
Xuno 

Tuesday 25th July 

School Council AGM 

5-5:30pm 

Tuesday 1st August 

5/6 Girls – Big Sister Workshop 

Wednesday 2nd August 

Prep – 100 Days of School 

Tuesday 15th August 

Curriculum Day – TheirCare 
Open 

Wednesday 16th-17th 
August 

3/4 Camp 

Friday 18th August 

Science Week Open Day 

 

 

WOMBAT WHISPER 
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Due to timetabling constraints, Monday afternoon assemblies will be moved to Monday mornings from 9am-
9:05am. These assemblies will consist of the Acknowledgement of Country, school pledge, the National Anthem and 
any student reminders for the week. Friday afternoon assemblies will run from 3:10pm and will include birthday 
announcements, Student of the Week awards, house points, sports reports and any other reminders or 
announcements. 

This will start on Monday 17th July. 

SRC 
Last term, the SRC students purchased a portable basketball ring for the P-2 students to use in the yard. This week 

some members of the SRC have been busy trying to put it all together with the help of Miss Sullivan. Hopefully they 

will have it ready to go early next week.  

 

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS 
A reminder that parent teacher interviews will run on Tuesday 18th July from 11am-7pm. Students are not required 

at school for the day, however we do ask that they attend the interview with their parents during their allocated 

time. Bookings can be made via Xuno if you haven’t done so already.  TheirCare will NOT be running on this day.  

 

CURRICULUM DAY  

Tuesday 15th of August is a network wide curriculum day. All the schools in the area will be engaging in a range of 

professional learning sessions at various locations. TheirCare is offering full day care to all families. Bookings can be 

made via their website.  

 

BUNNINGS SAUSAGE SIZZLE 
We are running a Bunnings sausage sizzle on Saturday 19th of August at Mernda Bunnings to raise funds for our 

school. If anyone is available to help on the day, even for an hour or two, we would greatly appreciate it.  

We are also looking for donations of can of soft drink, namely Coke, Coke No Sugar, and Sunkist and slabs of water. If 

anyone is able to assist in any way with donations, that would be hugely appreciated. 

 

Family Workshop - Nurturing Resilient Independent Young People 

As part of our partnership with the Big Sister Experience, we are excited to offer a family empowerment session with 

a focus on nurturing resilient, independent children.  

Learn strategies to encourage your child to find a strong sense of identity and give you as a parent, confidence 

around establishing strong foundations that will enable you child to flourish.  

The session is open to all parents of all year levels and will run at school from 6pm-7:15pm on Tuesday 1st August. 

Please use the link below to RSVP for the event.  

https://forms.gle/Nvzwy14gA2ZafVkF8  

 

 
Have a great fortnight, 

   

Courtney Smith 

Acting Principal  

https://forms.gle/Nvzwy14gA2ZafVkF8
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